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25th April 2019

Dear Parents of Foundation Children,
As part of their physical development, your child will be taking part in Forest School sessions throughout the summer term. 

The children will be taken to Kendall Primary School for 9 weeks each Monday beginning 29th April for their woodland learning sessions. The children will be walked to Kendall by members of staff during the school day and will return to school for pick up as normal.

In order to take part in Forest School sessions, your child will need to be dressed appropriately for all weather. As the site tends to be muddy even in dry weather, they should wear old clothing that can get muddy or dirty. Please send your child into school with their Forest School clothing on each Monday. 
On Forest School Days children should not wear school uniform, they should come to school dressed in their Forest School clothes. But must have a spare pair of shoes to wear in school rather than wellington boots.
They will need:

Wellie boots

Long sleeve t-shirt

Jumper

Long, robust trousers (leggings are not suitable)

Water proof coat (Forest School’s does happen even in the rain)

Hat

Suncream

Forest School sessions for Foundation classes will take place on:
29th April, 13th May, 20th May, 3rd June, 10h June, 17th June, 24th June, 1st July, 8th July.

Jumbo class will need to arrive at school by 8:30am on Forest School days as they will be the first class going.
As with any outdoor activity there is a minimal risk of Lyme disease and Weil’s disease. Both are extremely rare but you can find more information about this on the school website under curriculum information and Forest Schools.
Kind Regards,

Christina O’Shea
Forest School Coordinator
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